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Chair and committee members 

 

Firearm dealers are already required to have a Federal license to sell weapons. Why 

spend taxpayer dollars on an un-necessary license that will over burden Oregon local 

gun dealers which are usually small business people. I see no benefit in over 

regulation. 


